
 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2021-22/ 119                                                                        3rd January, 2022 

CIRCULAR  

Dear Parents  

The school is committed to take all necessary measures to safeguard the health of students in 

these  testing times with the recent global surge of COVID -19 cases and the detection of the 

Omicron variant  which has been categorized as a variant of concern ( VOC ) . With reference to 

circular (vide D. O. NO .2467806/2021/1MM Dated 31/12/2021) vaccination of children in the 

age group of 15-18 has started from 3/1/22.The DOE circular is also being shared for your 

reference. 

It is therefore a humble advice to all the parents of students falling in this age group to get the 

vaccination of their wards done at the earliest. Once done, you are requested to inform the 

class teacher immediately as the status of vaccination of students needs to be updated 

to DOE on daily basis.  

  

 Hoping for your cooperation. 

Regards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


